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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2877 increases the fee for a victim/offender reconciliation program and victims impact panel 

program to $75.  The measure prohibits a certified assessment agency, certified assessor or 

provider of an alcohol and drug substance abuse course from providing a victims impact panel 

program and prohibits a certified assessment agency, certified assessor or provider of an alcohol 

and drug substance abuse course from having any proprietary or pecuniary interest in a victims 

impact panel program.  The measure requires providers of a victims impact panel program to 

provide to the District Attorneys Council a registration fee of $1,000 and a statement certifying 

that the provider has complied with all necessary requirements. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2877, which establishes a $1,000 victims impact panel registration fee that will go to the 

District Attorneys Council (DAC), is expected to create an annual revenue increase for the 

agency between $2,000-$3,000.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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